
Bluebell Run – This Sunday 30th April 2023

Subject: Bluebell Run – This Sunday 30th April 2023
Message from Billy Green April 28, 2023 10:39
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Hi everyone
For anyone planning to come in the Bluebell Run on Sunday, please note the start time has
been changed to 9.30.

Regards

Billy

.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

